
 

POSEIDON N ICKEL L IMITED    •   Unit 8  •  Churchill Court  •  331-335 Hay Street  •  Subiaco  •  WA 6008 
PO Box 190  •  West Perth WA 6872  •  T +618 9382 8799  •  F +618 9382 4760  •  www.poseidon-nickel.com.au  •  ABN 60 060 525 206 

 
11 February 2009 
 
Company Announcements Officer 
ASX Limited 
Exchange Centre 
Level 4, 20 Bridge Street 
SYDNEY  NSW  2000      
 
Dear Sir 
 
Re: POSEIDON UPDATE ON NEGOTIATIONS TO ACQUIRE NICKEL PROJECT 
 
We enclose herewith a copy of an announcement in relation to the above. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
David P.A. Singleton 
MANAGING DIRECTOR &  
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
 
Enc 
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ASX Announcement                              11 February 2009 
 

Poseidon Update on Negotiations to Acquire Nickel Project 
 
 
Poseidon Nickel is pleased to provide an update to its announcement made on the 12th 
December 2008 concerning its potential acquisition of a significant project in Western 
Australia.  Poseidon is able to confirm that negotiations are ongoing and that the original 
period of negotiation exclusivity was extended by the seller.  Poseidon will update the 
market on the status of these ongoing negotiations as soon as possible. 
 
 
 


